





Redhill Parent Enquiries redhill@redhillprimary.co.uk

Senior School Administrator Zara Bate zara.bate@redhillprimary.co.uk

Website: https://redhill.ttsonline.net

REDHILL PRIMARY ACADEMY

Gatcombe Way, Priorslee, Telford, TF2 9GZ email: redhill@redhillprimary.co.uk

Telephone: 01952 327170

Kitchen: 01952 327257

5th June 2019

Dear Parents of Reception Children

We have organised an educational visit to the Think Tank on Friday 14th June 2019. The visit will allow the children to develop their enquiry skills and love of science. They will experience each aspect of the museum as well as being able to experiment, question and test their ideas in the new mini lab. During the hands on session, children will lead their own journey of discovery to explore three new exciting scientific zones. From discovering fossils to exploring the science of light and dark, the children will have the opportunity to use real scientific equipment to discover how the world works around them.

The children will be leaving school at 9am and be returning at approximately 3.30pm (traffic permitting.) Due to road works in Birmingham this return time is an estimate. Please look out for updates on the school Twitter feed for any long delays. The children can wear their own trousers/skirts and comfortable shoes. They must wear their school polos/jumpers/cardigans. Please ensure that your child wears suitable outdoor clothing for this visit ie. rain jacket or coat.

The children will need to bring a packed lunch and non-fizzy drinks for the day. If your child would like to order a packed lunch please advise us on ParentPay, but please ensure that they bring extra non-fizzy drinks. If you are ordering a school packed lunch, please make sure your child has a bag to carry their lunch in.

The cost of the visit is £14 to include the cost of transport, insurance, the cost of admission and the workshop. No spending money is required. As you know we can only ask for voluntary contributions towards the cost and no child will be treated any differently if they do not pay, however the visit can only go ahead if there is a sufficient level of voluntary contributions. Your payment and consent for the visit should be made via ParentPay by 10th June so that we can make sure the trip can go ahead. We are sorry but we cannot accept any other payment methods. As ever, we would welcome offers of help from any parents who are able to come along for the day.

Kind regards	
Kind regards	b
Class Teachers	

Reply Slip - Think Tank Helper

I would like to come and help on the day (I understand that I will be contacted before the trip if I'm needed.)

"Reaching for new heights, together"

















